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Good Evening Dawn,
 
The Enforcement Bureau hereby grants Radio License Holding CBC, LLC’s request for an extension of
time to respond to the FCC’s October 30, 2023 letter regarding the audit of KFOG(AM)’s EEO
program (“Letter”), to and through December 28, 2023 (“Extension Date”).  Failure to respond to the
Letter by the Extension Date constitutes a violation of the Commission’s rules and may result in
enforcement action in accordance with Section 73.2080(g).
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Lynn Kalagian-Jones
Supervisory EEO Specialist
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau
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Good afternoon,
 
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC, an indirect subsidiary of Cumulus Media Inc. (“Cumulus”), is
the licensee of Station KFOG(AM), Little Rock, Arkansas (Fac. ID No. 24150).  This Station
appeared on the list associated with the October 30, 2023, EEO Audit Letter (“the Letter”) that
identified stations randomly selected for an EEO audit.  KFOG is part of the Cumulus-Little
Rock, Arkansas station employment unit (“SEU”) with commonly owned Stations KLAL(FM),
Wrightsville, Arkansas; KIPR(FM), Pine Bluff, Arkansas; KURB(FM), Little Rock, Arkansas;
KAAY(AM), Little Rock, Arkansas; KARN(AM), Little Rock, Arkansas; and KARN-FM, Sheridan,
Arkansas. 
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Cumulus respectfully requests an extension of time to respond to the Letter.  The FCC’s
December 1, 2023, filing deadline for numerous biennial ownership reports and annual EEO
reports along with other FCC-related projects has kept its FCC counsel very busy.  In order to
assemble the documentation requested in the Letter and present a well-organized and
thorough response, Cumulus respectfully requests an extension of time, until December 28,
2023, to complete its reply.
 
We appreciate your consideration and look forward to your response.
 
Kind regards,
 
Dawn
 
Dawn M. King
Senior Paralegal

1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209
Tel: 703.812.0414 
king@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com
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